
Hearts Frozen Out at Central
Park
Hearts SPFL Championship fixture at Cowdenbeath, due to be
played on Saturday, was postponed due to parts of the Central
Park pitch being frozen.  

The game has been rescheduled for Tuesday 23 December with a
7.45 kick-off. 

Someone at the offices of the SPFL clearly thought it would be
a  great  idea  to  reschedule  the  fixture  two  days  before
Christmas. After all, fans will be able to attend as they’ll
be doing nothing else at that time… 

Meanwhile, Hearts Head Coach Robbie Neilson has won November’s
SPFL Championship Manager of the Month award. This is the
third time Robbie has lifted the award this season as table-
topping Hearts remain nine points clear of Rangers.
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